
 
  

   

  

From: liz Davis 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Vaccine mandate 
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 3:04:19 PM 

I'm requesting you NOT mandate a non FDA approved shot.  We are not a communist 
government yet please don't rush the process.  A humans right to privacy is still in place.  My 
health is not your business.  We still have HIPPA rights.  The vaccine has already proven to 
prevent NO protection from the virus. 
We are not talking about the Plague. 
Liz Davis 


